
Livable Communities Coalition
Meeting Notes
May 19th, 2016

Attending were Matt House, Denise Holland, Shellie Ellison, Virginia
Tutterow, Alfonso Andolz, Kay Koenig, Don Collins, Ted Kukulka,
Tammy Polston, Shane Roell, and Jennifer Jones.
The committee met at 6:00 PM at City Hall.
Don Collins said we do not need to send our 990 EZ until next year.
The Treasurer’s report was passed out.  The balance is $4236.18.
On May 20th Ginni Tutterow, Alfonso Andolz, and Tammy Polston plan
to meet at the bank to establish our own account.
Don Collins reported there will be a grant decided later on this summer.
 He also said that as a new entity we could apply for a smaller grant.  We
are currently serving groups that are not being serviced by Scuffy.
Alfonso passed out drawings for a logo.  There was a discussion about
the drawings, but no decision was made.
On Aug 26th Livable Communities Coalition will be a part of Healthy
Shelby County and we will need a 15 to 20-minute presentation.
Shellie Ellison presented a form that she is using for Wheels on the
Ground.
There was a discussion of the Sidewalk program.
Our next meeting is June 16th, 2016, 6 PM, City Hall.
Kay Koenig
 
 




